
FAASTeam presents:

BASIC Med in lier of 3rd Class Medical

Learn the requirements of using your Driver's
License in place of a 3rd Class Medical to serve
as Pilot-in-Command of some aircraft.  This new
rule is effective May 1st, 2017.
Directions: Civil Air Patrol facility main meeting room for 5:30
p.m. presentation.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


